
MacArthur Family Communication
May 12, 2023

Click on anything in BLUE to get additional information

====================================================================

Click here to see pictures from the past week.

May 12, 2023 - Learn more about Mental Health
Awareness and self-care tips for you and your family!
If your family is in need of mental health support, please
reach out to your student services team at MacArthur.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/141KfxGlH59aBLooxgv7nvtQ13LXT0rizfld1Oe_MQuc/edit?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17Bq1Jb79gceThMIkCebfLqICn1jsxPUe/view?usp=sharing


Summer Food Service Program
The Food Service Department will once again host a no-cost summer foods program
throughout our city parks, museums, and gardens this summer, in addition to our summer
school locations. Our website (https://foodservice.gbaps.org/summer_program) is updated or
click above for additional information.

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

Click for additional information:

Boys and Girls Club Camp Information

Green Bay Lightning Information

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

A Message from MacArthur’s PTO:
Continue Success!

Public Forum
Wednesday, May 24, 2023

4:00 p.m. (Sign-up for
speaking will be from 4-7 p.m.)

Washington Middle School Auditorium
314 S. Baird Street

School Board Meeting
Monday, June 5, 2023

The School Board will VOTE
regarding the future of
MacArthur.

5:30 p.m.

Register to speak during
the open forum.

District Office Building,
200 S. Broadway,
Board Room, 3rd Floor

*It will be important to have students,
families, staff & community individuals
attend.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CrhdK9ZHOTeZ_rMz-lrSQJ8c6xgzYOah/view
https://foodservice.gbaps.org/summer_program
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16i0rfXLnMrRZI4dDYIXN-Lu6wtbjQ-WP/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_lZkCAdJZIPw8k3mUwvuDJs17o-j06nU/view?usp=share_link

